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Mr Chairman,

On behalf of the Norweglan delegatlon I would like to congratulate the Population D1v151on for
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. quality estimates, projections and analyses coming regularly from the Population Division.
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use, although there is still room for improvement. In particular, it has become less complicated to
find and use data from your web pages. It should in principle be possible to download all data

that you have made available to the public, given that the technological and resource constraints
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